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June 27,2017

Mr. Peter Mortiz

Titan Flooring & Interior Design
13A Inglewood Drive

St. Albert, AB

T8N 5E2

Dear Mr. Mortiz,

On behalf of the Sturgeon Community Hospital Foundation and the St. Albert Community
Foundation we would like to express our sincere thanks to you for your generous support of the
2017 Heritage Golf Classic which was held on Friday, June 16, 2017.

This year’s tournament was a great success, raising over $64,000 (net). The proceeds from our
event will be used to enhance the lives of the people in our community. The Sturgeon
Community Hospital Foundation will provide funding to the Sturgeon Community Hospital for
the Endoscopy Service Program. The St. Albert Community Foundation will continue to build a
base of funds to contribute to the long-term fulfillment of community needs.

The ongoing success of our Heritage Golf Classic depends on generous sponsors and golfers like
you. Next year’s tournament is already booked for Friday, June 15, 2018 and we hope to see
you back again.

Thank you again for your generous and continued support. Please find enclosed paid invoice
#2433 for your sponsorship.

Sincerely,

Katrina Black Dave Reidie

Executive Director Executive Director

Sturgeon Community Hospital St. Albert Community Foundation

Foundation



